Dear Contributor,

Below you will find the rules of the fair.

## Summary of the Fair Rules.

The fair is for toys, children's books and games.

We do not take videos, CD's. DVD's, stuffed animals, clothing or baby items.

As well as written off books from the library.

1/3 of the proceeds of the sold items is for the Speel-O-Theek.

However, it must be worth at least €1.

Everything can be priced in whole and half Euros.

The items must be clean, complete and in good condition.

Battery-powered toys must work.

## How can you bring in a toy?

Fill out the toy inventory list at home. For this you need an assigned letter.

You can request an assigned letter by emailing <a href="mailto:speelgoed@speelotheekhilversum.nl">speelgoed@speelotheekhilversum.nl</a>

Please do not make it up yourself!

Describe all items as well as possible. For example, do not just write "book" or "puzzle" but <u>The Little Prince</u> or Cars Puzzle. Next, write your asking price.

First write down your assigned letter(s) on the sticker, followed by the number from the item on the inventory list. Then below/next to it write the price, all on the same sticker. You can also use painter's tape as a label.

Example: A 2  $\leq$ 4. The minimum amount is  $\leq$ 1. Everything can be priced in whole and half Euros. For example,  $\leq$ 2,95 should be  $\leq$ 3.

Please place the sticker on the short side of the box.

Please think about packing everything properly, so not loose in a box. Otherwise, there is a very good chance that parts will be lost.

Although we treat your contributed material with the greatest care, the Speel-O-Theek cannot be held liable for any damage to and/or loss of the items brought in.

## You can pick up any unsold toys at:

Wednesday November 12<sup>th</sup> from 15.00 - 16.00 and Saturday November 15<sup>th</sup> from 10.00 - 11.00

Toys not collected at the above times will be considered donated to the Speel-O-Theek or charity.

The payout to your bank account will take place approximately 2 weeks after the fair.

If you find all of this too complicated or do not want to bother, you can always donate the toys to us. By the way, you can do this all year round.

Questions? Look up <u>www.speelotheekhilversum.nl</u>
Assigned letter request via <u>speelgoed@speelotheekhilversum.nl</u>

